

ENGLISH TEST 1

A. LISTENING :

Question 1 : Listen to the conversation and tick (v) T (True) or F (False). (0,8 pts)

	T	F
1. Robots can't do many things today.		
2. Worker robots can build very high buildings.		
3. Teacher robots can teach on the internet.		
4. Robots can talk to humans		

Question 2 : Listen and fill gap with ONE word / number. (1 pts)

Name	Mi	Nam
Class	(5)	(7).....
Idea 1	Put a (6) bin in every classroom.	Encouraging students to use(8).....
Idea 2	Having book fairs.	Organizing (9)fairs

B. PHONETICS:

I. Choose the word whose underlined part is pronounced differently from the others .(0,3pts)

10. A. fold B. close C. cloth D. hold
 11. A. tooth B. there C. bath D. both
 12. A. started B. worked C. waited D. wanted

II. Find the word that has different stress pattern in each line. (0,2pts)

13. A. planet B. machine C. houseboat D. solar
 14. A. schedule B. super C. effect D. tower

C. LANGUAGE FOCUS:

I. Choose A, B, C for each gap in the following sentence. (1,2pts)

15. the film is late, I will wait to watch it.

- A. Because B. When C. But D. Although

16. My father first Da Lat in 2010.

- A. visited B. went C. go D. been

17. If the weather good, I camping with classmates.
 A. is / will go B. is / go C. will be / go D. will be / will go
18. is the longest river in Viet Nam, Mekong River or Dong Nai River?
 A. Where B. Which C. How D. Who
19. I like this gym..... equipment here is new and cool.
 A. an B. a C. the D. O
20. The people here are
 A. friendly B. delicious C. polluted D. long

II. Word form: (0,3pts)

21. We should buy a(n).....washing machine for convenience. AUTOMATION
 22. Instead of using plastic bag, we should use _bag. REUSE
 23. The air.....causes breathing problems. POLLUTE

III. Find the mistake . (0,2pts)

24. The food was delicious, but most things didn't cheap.
 A B C D
25. Did your uncle took you to watch the football match last week?
 A B C D

D. READING:

Question 1 : Choose the correct word to fill each blank in the following passage. (1pt)

Our future house will be on the ocean. It will be surrounded by tall trees and blue sea but we only have salt water in the ocean. We need fresh water for (26) (drink/ drinking/ to drink/ to drinking) and for growing food (27) (in/ on/ at/ into) farms.

Ocean water is too salty (28) (drink/ drinking/ to drink/ to drinking). It is also too salty for watering plants. We must have the (29) (things/ suggestions/ ways/ ideas) to make fresh water from salty water. We should be (30) (careful/ careless/ carefully/ carelessly) not to waste water.

Question 2: Read the passage carefully, and then answer the questions. (1pt)

GETTING BACK TO NATURE

The Little Morocco is a beautiful building. We used stone and mud to build the hotel. There are skylights – windows in the roof to let light in – so we save electricity. The skylights give us light in the

day, so we don't use electric lights. We don't use chemicals to clean the rooms because we don't want to damage the environment.

You can walk in the mountains near the hotel and see lots of local wildlife. Enjoy a boat trip on the lake and see the amazing waterfalls, or visit the beautiful caves.

31. What did they use to build the hotel?

.....

32. How can the skylights help us to save electricity?

.....

33. Why don't they use chemicals to clean the rooms?

.....

34. What can you see in the mountains?

.....

35. What can you see when enjoying a boat trip on the lake?

.....

E. WRITTING:

I.Rearrange the words to make meaningful sentences. (1pt)

35. on/ My / will / the / future/ ocean / house/ be/

.....

36. housework / help/ Robots / do/ the / will/ me/

.....

37. surrounded / by / tall/ will/ blue/ sea / trees/ and / It / be/.

.....

38. tallest / my / is / the / family / in / brother/ person / my

.....

39. recycle / the environment. /bottles and cans/ we will help / If we/

.....

II.Write conditional sentences from statements. (1pt)

40. The film was so boring. However, Jack saw it from beginning to end. (but)

.....

41. In spite of having a happy ending, the film begins with a terrible disaster.(although)

.....

42. The Nile is the longest river in the world.

- No river

43. We will probably visit Japan in the future.

- We might

44. Our sources of energy will soon end if we don't try to save them.

→ Unless.....

F.SPEAKING (2pts):

THE END